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phone: 954.786.5516 | eMail: Russell. Ketchem@copbfl.com

MEMORANDUM

TO: City Commission
VIA: Greg Harrison, City Manager
FROM: Russell Ketchem, Solid Waste Man

SUBJECT:  Amending Chapter 96.13

DATE: 2 November 2018

This change to Chapter 96.13 of the Ordinance pertains to removing the rates for solid waste
services.

These rates have been negotiated within the terms of the Solid Waste Hauling and Solid Waste
Disposal contracts. All pricing and adjustments are established per the terms of the contracts.
Current rates will be made available at the City Clerk’s office, posted on the city’s website, and
forwarded to the City Commission at the beginning of each fiscal year.

This will eliminate the redundancy of establishing the solid waste rates and changing the
Ordinance.



